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Partners Take
Advantage of Co-op
Rack Card Printing

The bureau recently partnered with area tourism businesses to produce
40,000 rack cards showcasing regional points of interest. Cards were

printed by Chapman Printing of Parkersburg. The bureau will distribute | woe
the cards to state welcome centers, hotels, groups, meetings, etc. s

ill for Business &
rdable Getaways!

Participating businesses include: Berdine’s 5 & Dime, The Cook’s Shop, Crafts

and Wingate by Wyndham.

Visitors Enjoy |
Annual |
Reflections of ¢
the Past Event =

Wood County historical attractions f o
partnered with the CVB to introduce a new
event to the area Oct. 11-14, 2012.

“Reflections of the Past,” included
different venues and new and old events

Bure au Attends throughout the county. Event organizers
° represented local historic preservation
2 012 WV T()urlsm organizations and the Greater
Parkersburg Convention and Visitors

C Onference Bureau.

Social media and keeping up with technology was a key focus

of the West Virginia Governor’s Conference on Tourism Oct. Activities included walking and home tours, cultural events, 1860
8-11 at the Clarion Hotel in Shepherdstown. CVB President & exhibition baseball game, interactive activities, the Mansion by
CEO Mark Lewis attended the event. Breakout session topics Candlelight on Blennerhassett Island, an antique car show, living
included customer service, crisis management, and industry history tours of area cemeteries and much more.

trends.

Sheppard Joins CVB Staff

The CVB is pleased to welcome a new staff member - Cindy Sheppard — to the position of receptionist/
secretary. Cindy is working full-time with the bureau to greet customers, provide visitors with

information, and to stock partner brochure racks. She previously served as the tour guide supervisor
at the WV Welcome Center in Williamstown. She is a native of Elizabeth, W.Va., and enjoys traveling,
making arts and crafts, and spending time with family and friends. Cindy may be reached at:
csheppard@parkersburgcevb.org; info@parkersburgcvb.org; or 304-428-1130.




